
1

WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY

THE WELSH GOVERNMENT

TITLE: Draft Budget 2013-14

DATE: 2 October 2012

BY: Jane Hutt, Minister for Finance and Leader of the House

Today, I published the Welsh Government’s Draft Budget proposals for 2013-14.

The Draft Budget proposals, Draft Budget narrative document and supporting 
detailed budget tables are being made available in English and Welsh on the Welsh 
Government’s website. 

Through our Budget for Growth and Jobs we are allocating an additional £175m 
capital investment in this Draft Budget to support key infrastructure projects 
throughout Wales, creating or supporting more than 3000 jobs over the next two 
years.  

These spending plans reflect our ongoing commitment to deliver a more prosperous 
economy, better and more efficient public services and improved outcomes for 
Wales.  


